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June 28th, 2022 

 

Dear families, 

This is a letter to keep you up to date regarding a new school Principal for Millgrove 

School. 

At this time, the board has not named a Principal for Millgrove School. When a 

school administrator has been selected, this information will be communicated to the 

school community. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerry Smith 

Superintendent of Student Achievement 

 
 


